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LAMBDA Chapter got off to a rough start this year. | didn’t become president until June and then
had to find people to fill out the rest of the executive. Thankfully Megan Bozec stepped into the
Secretary/Treasurer role and has worked diligently to fulfill her duties, even taking time off work to do
so. We did have a Director of Education for a short time but unfortunately no longer. | have been trying

to fill that role myself but with being president and chapter representative, it is difficult.

However, our membership has grown over the year and more people are taking an interest. Our
meetings grew from only one member to a third of our membership. Hopefully this is the start of more

LAMBDA members being involved.

We will be sending four members plus the executive to the conference in September and are
very excited for our members to have this opportunity. It is a long way for our members to go | am

happy the chapter is able to help get them there.

All'in all it has been a learning experience for this executive and we appreciate our members’
patience and understanding. We also look forward to working with all of you to make LAMBDA relevant

to our members. We can only get better!

Candia Anderson



